Warren Fetroleunm CommpEmsyy

MARNUFACTURING DEPARTMENT
¢
May 28, 1973

P. O. Box 1197
Eunice, New Mexico 88231

0il Conservation Commission
Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Mr. Joe D. Ramey:
In compliance with your letter dated May 21, 1973, concerning

a disconnect notice for three gas producing wells in Lea
County, Please be acvised that we have and are now discon-

nected from the following wells: ZZ;«f?
/-
Gulf Oil Corp. South Penrose Skelly Unit - No. 166-G - Eumont
Gulf 0il Corp. Graham State NCT-1 - No. 1-M - Blinebry
[T T7
However, we are still connected and receive production from the
Two States 0il Co. - Cole B State, No. 6-B - Eumont. This pro-

duction is being reported to your Santa Fe Office by State
Production Number 026210.

We hope this information will satisfy the needs of the commission.
Please feel free to call on us for further help.

Yours very truly,

WARREN PETROLEUM COMPANY

gkﬁflz/»¢4¢/i~f

Planf” Foreman
Eunice Gasoline Plant
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cc: Mr. Utz, 0il Cormission, Santa Fe.
J.D. Pottorf, Warren, Tulsa
K.C. Purgason, Warren, Tulsa
Gulf 0il Corp. Hobbs, New Mexico
File

A DIVISION OF GULF OlL CORPORATION



